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March 1, 2006
Dear Harvey:

On behalf of the proposed SLAC Tier-2 site for the ATLAS experiment I would like to strongly endorse the Caltech led SciDAC-II proposal to develop and support an LHC Measurement Infrastructure (LHC-MI) for the Large Hadron Collider (LHC).
ATLAS is one of two large-scale general-purpose detectors at the Large Hadron Collider (LHC) at CERN. As a Tier 2 site for the ATLAS collaboration, SLAC will need network performances of 10Gbits/s and beyond to exchange terabytes and eventually petabytes of data with the Tier-0 site at CERN, the U.S. Tier-1 site at the Brookhaven National Lab, and ATLAS Tier 3 sites in the Western U.S. This will be a follow on to the very successful network use that the SLAC-led BABAR collaboration currently makes to regularly transfer multi-terabytes per day between the experimental site here at SLAC and the four Tier A sites in Europe. We are well aware that such successful utilization of high-speed networks needs careful management, measuring, tuning, and  integration and look forward to the LHC-MI for help and support in this regard.
Given our close collaboration in the past to support BABAR and the benefits we derived, and given the critical role networking will play in the future for the ATLAS collaboration at the LHC, I am pleased that you are embedded in the SciDAC-II LHC-MI proposal to assist with our networking needs. We look forward to the next generation of networking that can handle the large data sets we will need to transfer. 


Sincerely,


Charles Young, PhD

Deputy Team Leader, SLAC ATLAS group
